
Village Maintenance Report 
    To: Mayor David Miller 
  
 Cc: Deputy Mayor Larry Chaleff and Village Trustees 
  
 From: Brian Gauger 
  
 Date: July 29, 2025      
 
 Re: July Maintenance Report 

 
 
1.General Village Maintenance: We trimmed the overgrowth along the staircase from the park.  
The stairs leading from Melbourne Rd. through the park and bridge have been power washed.  
We replaced 10 street signs posts by the village hall and Tain entrance.  A tree fell behind 7 
Wensley, blocking the roadway, we cut and removed.  We trimmed the bushes at all entrances.  
Replaced a broken sprinkler head at the Merrivale entrance.  The weeds have been removed and 
sprayed on the tennis courts.  We removed all the old speed bumps in preparation for the road 
resurfacing.  We found that the steering stabilizer shock had blown, removed and replaced with a 
new one.  We have installed a new tv in the court/meeting room and ran a new outlet for it. 
 
 


